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Traffic disruptions on 32nd Street (Hwy 97) expected next week 
 
Motorists on 32nd Street (Hwy 97) may experience some minor travel delays next week. 
 
Starting on Wednesday, February 5, northbound traffic on 32nd Street (between 24th Avenue and 
28th Avenue) will be reduced to a single lane so crews can inspect the storm utilities. The work 
is expected to be completed by Friday, February 7.  
 
Traffic control personnel will be on site to guide motorists.  No alternate routes will be needed.  
 
The City apologizes for any inconvenience this disruption may cause and appreciates your 
cooperation to ensure the timely completion of this project.  
 
For more information: 
Utilities Coordinator 
250-550-3620 
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